## City.Clerk

Subject:

FW: Mask Mandate

From: Daniel Moore <daniel.moore@hartsvillesc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:06 PM

To: City.Clerk <City.Clerk@hartsvillesc.gov>; Bobby McGee <Bobby.mcgee@hartsvillesc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Mask Mandate

Sherron,

Please include these comments for the renewal of the mask mandate at our next Council meeting.

Thanks.

Daniel

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Bobby McGee < Bobby.mcgee@hartsvillesc.gov >

**Sent:** Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:03:02 PM **To:** Elise Boyd cpilgrimpath3@gmail.com

Cc: Daniel Moore <daniel.moore@hartsvillesc.gov>

Subject: RE: Mask Mandate

Good morning Ms. Boyd,

Thank you for your comments. I will share them with Council at our October meeting. You should know that I was one of the leading proponents of the mask ordinance as I believe wearing a mask, while inconvenient, is something we do out of love for others, and is exactly the type of sacrifice we as Americans have made many times throughout our history.

I am copying Mr. Daniel Moore, our City Manager, so he will be aware of your concerns, and my answer.

Take care. Stay safe.

Bobby

From: Elise Boyd < <a href="mailto:pilgrimpath3@gmail.com">pilgrimpath3@gmail.com</a>>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 11:48 AM

To: Bobby McGee < Bobby.mcgee@hartsvillesc.gov>

Subject: Mask Mandate

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external links/attachments Hello Bobby,

I'm writing to request that the Hartsville City Council not renew the "mask mandate" instituted this summer. I have no problem with "mask wearing" as an individual choice, but I consider it government overreach when it comes to mandates regarding the same.

Thank you,

Mrs. Elise Boyd 536 Bedford Avenue Hartsville, SC 29550 Pilgrimpath3@gmail.com